
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Grant Yates, City Manager 
 
Prepared by:  Catherine Eakins – Public Works Administration Assistant 
 
Date:  January 28, 2020 
 
Subject: Agreement with Full Circle Construction for Fire Station 85, 94, and 97 

Paint Projects 
  
Recommendation   
 
Approve and authorize the City Manager to execute the Agreement with Full Circle Construction 
in the amount of $56,170, in the form attached and in such final form as approved by the City 
Attorney.  

Background   

 
McVicker Park Fire Stations 85 built in 2002, Canyon Hills Fire Station 94 built 2004 and 
Rosetta Fire Station 97 built in 2010, have not had any renovations carried out to the buildings 
since their construction. Chief Lonny Olson has requested Fire Station 85 and 94 have the 
exterior of the buildings repaired where cracks have appeared and be painted; Fire Station 97 to 
have the garage doors painted. 
 
Discussion      
 
City staff solicited three (3) quotes from General Contractors. Staff recommends entering into a 
contract with Full Circle Construction based upon their price quote for this project. 
 
 

Vendor Quote Amount 

Full Circle Construction $56,170 

J & L Construction Unresponsive 

Maples & Associates $71,300  

 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
Funds are available for this project in the CIP Building Facilities Renovations Project #: Z20005 
 
Exhibits 
  
 Full Circle Construction – A - Agreement 
 Full Circle Construction – B - Proposals for Fire Stations Paint Projects 


